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Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG17-183 
 
Date:  December 15, 2017 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: Cboe Global Derivatives 

RE:       AIM and Reserve Orders - Update 

 

Updates Regulatory Circulars RG17-172 and RG17-174  
 
 

Cboe Exchange, Inc. (“Cboe Options”) Regulatory Circular RG17-172 announced that a systematic 
rejection of AIM/SAM auction responses from non-appointed Market-Makers and a rejection of AIM/SAM 

contra-side orders from appointed Market-Makers would be rolled out beginning December 11, 2017. 
 

Additionally, Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG17-174 announced that a systematic rejection of 
reserve orders in symbols SPX, SPXW, VIX, OEX, XEO and DJX during Regular Trading Hours would be 
rolled out beginning December 11, 2017. 

 
Both of these rollouts are delayed and are now targeted to begin December 18, 2017. 

 

 
Additional Information 
o Questions regarding this matter may be directed to tsdmgt@cboe.com. 

o Requests for testing in the Cboe development environment may be directed to the Cboe API group 
at api@cboe.com or (312) 786-7300. 

o For additional information regarding operational matters, please contact the Cboe Help Desk at 
helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 
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